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1st April 2020 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 20/02/04  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
The requested information is connected to the vehicles fleet in use with the 
trust and details of parts in use on those vehicles, including financial data.  

Please supply the following information:  

Information on Current Fleet; 

• Total number of current vehicles within the fleet 
See attached 
 

• Make, model, and variant of vehicle 
See attached 
 

• Year of Manufacture 

• See attached 
 

• Role of within the trust 
See attached 

 

• Preference on braking parts used for all vehicles. (e.g. OE or 
Aftermarket)  
OE manufacturers only 

 

Information on Future Fleet;  

• Number of potential vehicles to be acquired before January 2021 
83 DCA’s (Double crewed ambulance) 

 

• Make, model, and variant of vehicles to be acquired 
Currently unknown 
 
 

http://www.secamb.nhs.uk/


 
 
 
 
 

 

• Potential role within the trust of new vehicles 
DCA (Double crewed ambulance) 

 
Financial Details;  

• Budget given for 2020/2021 tax year for purchase of brake pads and 
brake discs for vehicle fleet. If possible, please specify individually.  
No budget as yet decided will all tie into our parts spare budget. 

 

• Actual spend during 2017/2018 tax year on brake pads and brake discs 
for vehicle fleet. Again, if possible, please specify individually.  
See attached 

• Are vehicle parts (specifically brake pads and discs) supplied through a 
contracted framework agreement? If yes, please advise end date of 
current contracts.  

  No main dealer, local manufacturer. 

Procurement;  

• Could you please also supply information relating the procurement 
procedure for the supply of new products for the vehicle fleet, including 
any test procedure or certification that would be required?  
Any additional products or services would either be procured locally via a local 
tender process or if there is sufficient national demand a national Framework 
would be established. 

 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

mailto:FOI@secamb.nhs.uk

